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The Ross County Sheriff’s Office is currently seeking information on the location of 

Dustin A Reed 5’ 10,” 135lbs., Green Eyes, Blonde Hair. 

 
This individual is wanted in connection to an investigation involving Unlawful 

Sexual Conduct with a Minor. There is currently a warrant for his arrest. 

 
The suspects last known address was in Pike County Ohio. The suspect has also 

been known to travel to Scioto County Ohio as well. 

 
Any person with information to his whereabouts should contact The Ross County 

Sheriff’s Office at 740-773-1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at To call in a 

tip, call (740) 773-TIPS or (740) 773-8477, 

toll free (800) 222-TIPS or (800) 222-8477. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


